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PPRREESSSS  RREELLEEAASSEE  
  

Following the termination of the contract between the NHS and Fujitsu, and 
subsequent meetings between the Trust, Fujitsu, Cerner and Connecting for 
Health, the assessment of the RUH Trust Board was that it did not have 
sufficient confidence in the level of support that it would receive from the 
suppliers, at and beyond the go-live period, to proceed with the 
implementation of Millennium. 
 
The Trust remains firmly committed to the aims and objectives of the National 
Programme for IT and intends to replace it existing patient administration 
system, in line with the Programme, as soon as it is able to do so. 

  

 


